
 

April | 2017 

Welcome New Members 
(Mar 2017) 

 Holy Rosary Healthcare  St. James Emergency Physicians  
 KayCee E Gardner, MD Edwin M Eppler, MD  

SVHC Heart & Vascular Center SVH Hospitalists 
Curt P Pinchuck, MD 

Wheatland Memorial 
Catherine J Hauck, PAC Catherine G Kelly FNP 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

2017 CPT Coding  
& Compliance Updates  

with Guest Speaker Robin Linker 
Mansfield Center - Burns Auditorium 

****RESCHEDULED*** 
Monday, May 1, 2017 

Workshop  8:00 to 4:30 pm 
Includes Breakfast and Lunch 

 
 

BlueCross BlueShield Workshop 
DoubleTree Hilton 

Tuesday, May 9, 2017 
Workshop  9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

 
Mansfield Center – Burns Auditorium 

Wednesday, August 16, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
Lunch  11:30 to 12:00 pm 
Workshop  12:00 to 2:00 pm 

 
 

PacificSource Provider Workshop 
Mansfield Center - Burns Auditorium 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
Breakfast  8:00 to 8:30 am 
Workshop  8:30 to 10:00 am 

 

Spring Has Sprung 
 

Administrative Fee Reduction 
Good news!!!  At the April 2017 Board of Directors meeting, a unanimous decision was 
made to reduce the administrative fee percentage from 1.25% to 1%.  This change will be 
effective as of April 1, 2017.  The Board also agreed to review the administrative fee 
percentage in 6 months. 

 

Just a reminder, this fee is assessed on claims paid by the following payers:   

 Allegiance 

 EBMS for the City of Billings 

 First Choice Health Big Sky Region 

 Interwest 

 Pacific Source 

 United Healthcare 

2017 CPT Coding & Compliance Updates 
Reminder – the 2017 CPT Coding & Compliance Workshop is May 1, 2017.  The 
workshop will be held at the Mansfield Educational Center in the Burns Auditorium.  It will be 
an all-day, hands on training, so remember to bring your CPT Book.  If need to order a CPT 
book, please complete the order form right away and send it to Robin Linker.  Details will be 
included on the order form. 

The event is free for all RMHN members, attendees will obtain 7 CEUs, and breakfast and 
lunch will be provided.  Separate registration forms will need to be completed for each person 
attending so that Robin can prepare the certificates.  

If you have not previously registered for this event, a registration form will need to be 
completed and turned in no later than April 24th.  A reminder email will be sent Tuesday, 
April 18th with the Agenda, Registration form and Book order form.  If you have any questions 
or would like more information about the event, please contact Audrey Stene at (406) 238-
6073 or via email at astene@rmhn.org. 

mailto:astene@rmhn.org

